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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you are all enjoying the summer break with your families. 
 
Please find below an updated list of classes for the new academic year. 
 
Primary 1- Miss Mc Flynn 
 
Primary 2- Mrs Crossley (covering for Mrs Toner) 
 
Primary 3- Mrs Mc Allister 
 
Primary 4- Mrs Gallagher 
 
Primary 5- Mrs Mc Crory 
 
Primary 6- Mr Herbert 
 
Primary 7- Mrs Mallon 
 
As previously mentioned, the children in Primary One will start on Thursday 29th 
August from 9-12. 
 
Primary 7 will start on Friday 30th August from 9-12. 
 
All classes will then start back on Monday 2nd September, normal times with school 
meals and EA Transport. 
 
I hope you enjoy the rest of the holidays, despite the weather! 
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Eileen Ward 
Principal 
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